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Anglers 4 Scouts 
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Club Meetings 
are held at 9 am on the 

1st Tuesday of every month, 
Oceanside Senior Center 
455 Country Club Lane 
Oceanside, CA 92054 

(760) 435-5250 
www.osanglers.org 

Board Meetings 
are generally held at 9:00 am, 4th Tuesday each month, at NOTE — No Board Meeting in December 

Club Members are welcome to attend, 



President’s Monthly Message 
 

The 2020 year looks promising for all of the Club's activities and programs. With the help 
of the Board Officers and Board Advisors, not only will we be able to maintain existing 
events but add some as well. Please consider getting involved in one or more of our 
programs. 

One very easy commitment coming up March 26-29 is the Fred Hall Show at Del Mar 
Fairgrounds. 

We need help recruiting new members and selling raffle tickets at our booth. You will 
have an opportunity to see some of the exhibits and tackle on your break. Volunteers can 
contact the Program Director, Kelly Kissinger. His email address is 
kissingerkelly@gmail.com  

Activities in the works are Surf Fishing and a club Swap Meet. Dates to be announced 
pending sufficient interest and in the case of the Swap Meet, a suitable location.  
Members have already volunteered to be the Chairman of those events. We are in need 
of a Chairman to coordinate a tour of the Halibut Hatchery in Carlsbad. If you have any 
other suggestions for events please contact Social director, Greg Thompson  
gtrealtor1@gmail.com 

Bottom fishing opportunities are available now as we wait for the warming water that 
brings us Tuna, Yellowtail and other migrating species. Sign-up for a charter ASAP; don't 
miss the action. 

Our new 2020 Membership Directory will be available soon. Our sponsors are 
responsible for contributing  toward the publication of this Directory. Please support them 
when in need of their services or products. Thank you. 

Peter Graves, President 

 



Charter Master’s Report 
 

Hello Fellow Members! 
 
Well, holding up to the last eight or so years’ tradition, the charter schedule was ready for 
our January meeting and was presented then as in the past. I have received many good 
complements on the schedule and I truly do thank you for that. Now all I need is for you, 
the club members, to get out fishing and help fill the charters. All charters through the 
end of June are open to friends and family members. In March the August-through-
October charters will open at that meeting. Please remember that the Charter Masters 
may sign up only to 1/3 of the load prior to the opening of the charters. 
 
We did get our January charter off the dock. We did a 1.5 day with 11 Anglers aboard the 
Relentless. We went down South to the Colonet area and Captain Mikey did find some 
Yellow Tail, However they weren’t interested. He did however find some great fishing of 
Ling Cod, and we bagged 45 Lings. You can read the entire story of the charter on the 
web-site under Fish’n News. 
 
Our next Charter is set as an Over-Nighter on February 5 & 6 aboard the Relentless. 
This charter is scheduled for the Band Banks Are that is around the Ensenada area. The 
cost is $266 meals and visa are included a Passport is required. Please contact Charter 
Master Kelly Kissinger at 760-803-9752. The March charter also needs Anglers, this 
charter is set for March 4 – 6 it’s a 1.5 day scheduled for the Cortes Bank area, and the 
cost is $290 meals included, please contact Charter Master Allen Fulk at 760-672-2455. 
To see the complete charter schedule please see the web-site “Fish’n News” 
We are also looking for those of you that would like to help out Helgren’s Landing on 
some work projects, please remember how much Helgren’s has been supporting your 
club, many free charters for our raffles at our fund raisers. Helgren’s is willing to give 
some free hours of fishing in exchange for your help. If you are interested on be placed 
on this work-party list, please contact me at 760-450-7060. 
 
I hope to see many more of you out fishing with your club, please help and support your 
club by insuring that all our charters get filled. Thank you. 
 
Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

Jim Mauritz, Head Charter Master 
 



February Guest Speaker 
 

No information was available at the time of this writing. 
 

Kelly Kissinger, Program Director 
 
 
 

Conservation 
 

This text is a repetition of that shared in the January Newsletter. 
 

A Fish & Game Commission recently met in Sacramento. Trout simplification 
regulation package is still progressing forward. Purple urchins continue to be over-
populated and the kelp forests haven't rebounded yet. There was a  planting of 
white abalone recently. Dungeness crab recreational anglers are being pushed for 
further restrictions due to recent whale entanglements by the commercial fleet. We 
are negotiating these restrictions as they may set precedent towards our lobster 
fishery later. 
 
Wayne Kotow, Conservation 
 
 

 



Social Report 
February Picnic 
 

The Next Picnic will be a Chili Cookoff! 
 

         
 

 CHILI, CHEESE, ONIONS, JALAPENOS, CORNBREAD, 
SODAS & WATER! 

*PLEASE BRING A DESSERT TO SHARE IF YOU WANT* 

HOSTED BY GREG & STACEY THOMPSON 760-207-8048 
*FREE TO THE 1ST 6 PEOPLE WHO BRING CHILI & 

CORNBREAD. *CALL 1ST * 

 THURSDAY FEBRUARY 20TH PICNIC 

 *ALL PICNICS ARE AT 12 NOON 
MARTIN LUTHER KING PARK 4300 MESA DR. 

OCEANSIDE CA 92057 $7.00 EA 



 
 
 

2020 OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLER PICNIC SCHEDULE 
Lunches include, soda & water 

(Please bring a dessert to share if you wish). 
12 pm @ Martin Luther King Park 4300 Mesa Dr. Oceanside CA 92057 

 
February 20th, Thursday 
 

Chili, Cheese, Onions, Jalapenos, Cornbread, Sodas & Water! 
 
March TBA 

 
 

April TBA 
 

 

Lunch News 
In January we went to the “Oceanside Broiler” at 11 am. Located at our beautiful 

harbor! We enjoyed a private table outside on the Lanai right on the waterfront w/great 
views. They served a great variety - clam chowder, fish and chips, burgers, Mahi tacos, 

salads & more! 
 

*UP NEXT - Join us at 11 am after our February meeting at TBG “That Boy Good” 
Southern BBQ Joint. Traditional Smoked Brisket, Ribs, Pulled Pork, American comfort 

sides & more! See you all there soon! 
TBG is located at 326 Horne St, Oceanside, CA 92054.  

  

 
 

 
Greg & Stacey Thompson OSA 2019 Social Directors  



Wanna run a picnic please? Call (760) 207-8048 or 
email gtrealtor1@gmail.com to sign up. 

 

SIDE TRIP INFO 
 

This text is a repetition of that shared in the January Newsletter. 
 

Gerry Graf has two trips scheduled to Alaska this summer. Each has two 
openings. The June trip is to Sitka for five days of fishing during king salmon 
season. That trip will be from June 20th to 26th. We fly up on Saturday, June 20th, 
fish for five days, and return on Friday June 26th. We stay at Sitka Point Lodge. 
The trip is full service. All meals, fishing, fish processing, etc. are included. Total 
cost including the lodge, airfare, tips, etc. runs around $5000. The August trip is 
during silver salmon season and is to Ketchikan. That trip is planned from August 
9th to 15th, also with five days of fishing with our good friend Tony Knuteson at 
Aurora Sport Fishing. This trip is somewhat less expensive as we rent an 
apartment and prepare most of our own meals. Total cost generally runs around 
$4000. Please call Gerry at 619-857-1635 if you have any questions. 
 

Gerry Graf, Immediate Past President 

 
 



Anglers-for-Military 
 
 

Our club received a very nice thank you for our food drive. Also I was asked that 
if we do this again could we get some diapers donated. Apparently there are 
many Military Families that really need donations of diapers. So at our March 
meeting I will go ahead a collect any diaper donations that you would like to do- 
nate. Again this donation will be going to Camp Pendleton to help those Military 
Families in need. Can’t make the March meeting you may bring it any time be- 
fore then as well. 

 

Jim Mauritz, Anglers-for-Military 



Oceanside Senior Anglers 2019 Events 

 Date  Trip - Picnic  Place  Chairperson  Cost 

     

2/4 Monthly Meeting O’side Senior Center   

2/20 Spaghetti Feed MLK Park 
Greg & Stacey 
Thompson $7 

     

 

“Fish and Play the Senior Angler Way” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next meeting: **Tuesday, February 4** 
 
 

Picnics: Martin Luther King Park Meetings: Oceanside Senior Center 
455 Country Club Lane 


